The chancelor of University of Nairobi Dr. Vijoo Rattansi paid a courtesy call to the department of Real Estate and Construction
Management today. It was part of her tour of the School of Built Environment, and CAE at large. Accompanied by the Vice
Chancellor she signed the visitors book, and was received by the Chair, Dr. Mary Kimani.



